Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock on Tuesday 7th August, 2007

Present:  Maggie Maguire (MM), Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT), Amanda Jones (AJ), Pennie Drummond (PD), Jane Evison (JE). 

	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.

Apologies were received from Terry Madden, Josie Ratter & Kate Williams.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

All will be covered in the agenda.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 

MT reported that the balance stands at £2,073.69 but as yet she has not received the promised cheque from the Lancs Group as their contribution to the NW Regional team expenses. PG will contact Sue Taylor-Green.
	PG

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that 74 members had renewed their membership to date. 
	

	6
	PR.

AJ is up-dating the Cheshire Information Leaflet ready for distribution at the Frolic. JE will send her some current photos for inclusion. 
	

	7
	Report on the Inter Regional Championships & plans for the Inter Group. 
PG reported that she & Flick Edmeston had been delighted with the performance & team spirit at Ludlow. They particularly wished to thank those riders & crews who helped out on their non-riding day.

The Inter Group Competition will now be held on Day 1 of the Autumn Frolic at Delamere Forest. LF kindly agreed to select the Cheshire Team. Flick Edmeston & Sue Taylor-Green will select for Derbyshire & Lancashire respectively.

PG will ensure the Young Riders Trophy is engraved for the event. 
	LF

PG

	8
	Cheshire Autumn Frolic.

PG & PD have most of the organisation in place. Schedules & entry forms for the PRs are on the web site & will be distributed to tack shops etc. PG will contact Heather Warburton at Estate Supplies for extra prizes to be awarded by the Cheshire Group. PD will contact a photographer, Graham Loader of Blueprint & PG will organise caterers & helpers.
	ALL

PG

PD

PG

	9
	Ride Dates 2008.

The following are suggested dates & venues for next season.

February                               Starter for 8  (Ashbrook)

End of March                       Teggs Nose

End of April                         Wirral

May/June                              Smallwood

July                                       Clocaenog

Early August                        Goostrey

Late August                          Milton Green

September                             Autumn Frolic
	

	10


	Winter Programme 2007/08.

It was suggested that a Combined Training Event should be held in January in an indoor arena. JE will try to book Southview which is in the middle of our area.

JE also suggested a talk by Anne Short & will contact her to arrange a possible date.
	JE

	11
	Points System for Annual Trophies. 

This will be discussed at the next meeting as KW is not present due to her car breaking down.

.
	

	12
	AOB.

1. The committee looked at the new proposals for Associate membership & thought they made good sense. All were in favour. 

2. MT brought hard copies of the web site photos from the Wirral Ride to give to riders. Thanks to Chris for these.

3. AJ & TM are intending to step down from the committee at the end of the season as they very busy at present & feel they do not have the time to give. The committee regretted this decision as they contribute greatly to the running of the group.  JE & JR are considering taking on the PR.

4. It was suggested that a social evening out should be organised for committee members & Cheshire ROs possibly in late October The Three Greyhounds would be a good central venue. 
	

	13
	Date of next meeting.

This will be on Tuesday 9th October at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock at 7.30 pm.
	








